
“Small Town, 

Big Community” 

       

                                                       Community Survey 

 

The City of Scappoose would appreciate your participation in completing the Scappoose Community Survey. Your 
feedback will give us valuable information about how we are doing and how we can better serve the residents of 
Scappoose. Please take the survey and then join your neighbors on February 8, 2020 for our Annual Town Meeting at 
the Scappoose Middle School Cafeteria from 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM. Thank you for your commitment to our community.  

– Michael Sykes, City Manager 

 

You may complete this paper survey and either return it with your monthly utility bill payment or drop it in the white payment 

drop box behind City Hall at 33568 E Columbia Ave. For an online version of the survey, please visit: 

ci.scappoose.or.us/community/page/scappoose-community-survey. Surveys must be received by December 20, 2019 

 

Please tell us about yourself…  

What is your age range?                UNDER 18  18–24  25–34  35–44  45–54  55–64  65+  

How many years have you lived in Scappoose?  LESS THAN 1 YEAR  1–5  6–10  11–15  16–20  21–25  25+  

On a scale of 1 to 5, please rate your satisfaction with                
each of the City services or facilities below: 

  

       VERY 

DISSATISFIED   

1  

  

2  

NEUTRAL  

3  4  

             VERY 

             SATISFIED 

5  

Parks – new parks, improvements, and maintenance ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Community events ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Cleanliness of streets and public areas ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Street lighting ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Street surface quality ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Street pothole repair and street quality issues ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Planning & zoning services, permitting, and development assistance  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Enforcement of local codes and nuisance ordinances ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Police response time  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Police response quality ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Enforcement of speed and traffic laws ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Municipal court services ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Drinking water quality ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Sewer/wastewater services ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Stormwater drainage and runoff ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Utility billing customer service ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Quality of interactions with city staff ⃝  ⃝  ⃝   ⃝  ⃝  



On a scale of 1 to 5, please rate your level of                     
satisfaction with the following quality of life indicators:  

VERY 

DISSATISFIED  

1  2  

  NEUTRAL  

3  4  

VERY 

            SATISFIED 

5  

Scappoose as a place to live  
⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Scappoose as a place to work ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Scappoose as a place to raise children ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Scappoose as a place to retire ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Overall quality of life in the city ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

How the city is planning growth ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

Value you receive for your taxes & fees ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  ⃝  

  

The City of Scappoose has several volunteer-led committees and community organizations. These committees offer an 

opportunity to get involved with the City’s decision-making processes, interact with other community organizations, and provide 

recommendations to the City Council. If you are interested in serving, please contact Susan Reeves, City Recorder, at 

sreeves@cityofscappoose.org or 503-543-7146 ext. 224 for an application form. Applications are accepted on a rolling basis. 

Budget Committee – Parks & Recreation Committee – Planning Commission – Friends of Scappoose Parks 

What do you think are the top three issues facing Scappoose? 

1. 

 
2. 

 
3. 
 
Would you support a sidewalk repair program under which the City would assist property owners by sharing the cost of 
repairing their sidewalks? Currently, adjacent property owners are responsible for the full cost of repairs. 

 DON’T KNOW  NO  YES 

⃝  ⃝  ⃝ 

 

Thank you for helping make Scappoose a better place! Join your neighbors on February 8, 2020 at the Scappoose Middle School 

cafeteria for the Annual Town Meeting, where you can hear about what’s going on in the City and let your voice be heard! For 

questions or concerns about this survey or the Annual Town Meeting, please contact Huell White at hwhite@cityofscappoose.org 

or 503-543-7184. 

Any other comments that you would like to share with the City? 

 

 

 



 

 

    City of Scappoose Newsletter ~ November 2019 

                                                      City Meetings Calendar   

  City Council meetings ~ November 4, 7:00 pm & November 18, at 6:00 pm   

 Planning Commission meeting ~ No meetings in November  

 Economic Development Committee meeting ~ November 21, at Noon      

 Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting & Friends of Scappoose Parks Meeting ~ November 12, 6:00 pm 

Meetings are held in the Scappoose City Council Chambers at 33568 East Columbia Avenue  

Call Scappoose City Hall at 503-543-7146 for more information and to confirm meetings. 

Utility bills are due the 15th of each month ~ pay online at www.xpressbillpay.com or call 1-800-720-6847 

City of Scappoose                                                  

33568 E. Columbia Ave.                                           

Scappoose, Oregon 97056     

503-543-7146   

      Visit our website:  

www.ci.scappoose.or.us 

 

To report a street light out      

or not working properly   

Please contact City Recorder     

Susan Reeves at City Hall,            

503-543-7146, ext. 224                                                               

Thank you!  

        Watts House Information                                     

The Scappoose Historical Society invites anyone who 

would like to share their historic memorabilia of early 

families/businesses to contact Karen at 503-970-

3920 for an appointment. The Watts House will 

open: Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays from 

10:00 am until 2:00 pm ~ Thank you! 

We had the pleasure of hosting third graders from our 
local grade school at City Hall. We held a mock City 
Council meeting as a way to show the students how 

decisions are made and local government works. 



 

 

On Saturday September 21st, the Scappoose Police Department, along with several local businesses and 

the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention, hosted the Columbia County Out of the Darkness Walk. 

The purpose of the walk is to bring awareness to the sensitive subject of suicide and suicide prevention. 

This year the walk was a huge success with 217 participants and 30 teams and to date we have raised 

over $15,000.   

The walk is held each year on the third Saturday in September.  If you would like to join us next year for 
this great cause or for more information check out: http://www.asfp.org.  Thank you! 
 

 

http://www.asfp.org


 

 

The City of Scappoose would like to thank the Scappoose Community Club and                                           

the City Economic Development Committee for their outstanding leadership in        

reinstating the 2019 Scappoose Sauerkraut Festival. 
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